
                                     

      Embassy of Greece in Denmark 

INVITATION ΤΟ SUBMIT AN OFFER FOR 

Project: Purchase of a new Company Car for the needs of the Embassy of 

Greece in Copenhagen, Denmark worth up to 30,000.00 euros before taxes. 

The Embassy of Greece in Copenhagen taking into consideration: 

a) the provisions of the article 443 of the Organization of the Ministry of Foreign Affairs 

(Law 4781/2021) as amended by article 63 of Law 4811/2021 on expenditure incurred 

by the authorities of the foreign service and 

b) the provisions of the directive 66820-10-12-2021 of the STB General Directorate of 

the Hellenic Ministry of Foreign Affairs    

has the intention to purchase a new Company Car for the needs of the Embassy 

of Greece in Copenhagen, Denmark worth up to 30,000.00 euros before taxes 

and invites the parties that expressed interest during the consultations to submit a 

relevant offer in accordance with the following: 

Brief description of the project 

Purchase of a new Company Car for the needs of the Embassy of Greece in 

Copenhagen, Denmark worth up to 30,000.00 euros before taxes, hybrid, 

automatic and 2.0 cc. 

The criterion for selection and award is the submission of the lowest offer by the end 

of working hours on September 5th, 2024. All offers should be sent to the Embassy’s  

e-mail (gremb.cop@mfa.gr ). 

The applicable tax should not be included in the offer to be submitted. 

Offers from companies that did not express interest during the consultations will not 

be considered. 

Copenhagen, 30/08/2024 
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